
7 November 2016

EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE

OFFERING OF CPFA QUALIFICATION TO SENIOR PUBLIC
SERVANTS 

The  Council  of  CA Sri  Lanka  at  its  meeting  held  on  27  April  2016  decided  to
offerinitial membership of Chartered Public Finance Accountancy (CPFA) qualification
to  around 100 members  of  the  Association  of  Public  Finance Accountants  of  Sri
Lanka  (APFASL),  the  Public  Sector  Wing  of  CA  Sri  Lanka,  occupying  senior
management positions in public service. This offer is made as an initial step to raise
the professional status of the members of APFASL as a mark of recognition of their
long service as already announced.

Accordingly applications are invited from APFASL members, who have contributed to
the public sector at senior levels possessing required qualifications 

Those who are willing to apply for this initial membership are requested to submit
their applications with certified copies of appointment letter/s, relevant educational
certificates, through their Heads of Institutions on or before the new closing date of
30thNovember 2016, now extended due to number of requests, by registered post to
“Secretary, APFASL, Public Sector Wing of CA Sri Lanka, The Institute of Chartered
Accountants of Sri Lanka, No. 30 A Malalasekara Mawatha, Colombo 7 or handover
personally to this office, as per the specimen form together with the eligibility criteria
available in  CA Sri Lanka Website (www.casrilanka.com).
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